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Principal’s Messages  
 
Term 4 is here and we have a great term ahead! Keep reading the WONGI to keep 
up to date with our events and schedules. There has been a few changes to the 
calendar that was handed out at the start of the year in regards to dates for this term 
due to unforeseen circumstances. Please note the following important dates and 
times of events for our school and place them in your diary now.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten and High School Transition 
 
We have our Kindergarten transition to look forward to this term and we are looking 
forward to running some great days for the students. The preschool will be involved 
in these days. If there are any parents in our town who have not enrolled their 
students into school for 2020, please remind them to do so. Numbers impact our 
budget, funding, teaching jobs and organisation. It is important that we have 
enrolments now!  

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

• P & C Art Raffle Drawn - Friday  8th November 
 

• Presentation Day 9.30am –Tuesday 10th December 
 

• Carols on the Green (school oval) 6.30pm – 
Tuesday 10th December 

 
• Year 6 Graduation Dinner 6.30pm- Monday 16th 

December 
 

• Last Day Fun Day-Wednesday 18th of December 
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At the same time of transitioning students to Moulamein Public School, we will be 
starting to transition students to high school from Year 6. This year, extra transition 
days have been arranged for student attending Swan Hill College for our students. 
We will let individual parents know of the coming dates. It is important that all notes 
and enrolment information is handed to the appropriate high school on time.  
 

Sovereign Hill 
Last term, we finished off with two great excursions. Year 4-6 travelled to Ballarat for 
three days. Starting at the Gold Museum, then visiting and experiencing Sovereign 
Hill (a definite highlight) and then stopping at the Ballarat Regional Art Gallery was 
an amazing learning experience for all students.  The students loved panning for 
gold, visiting the underground mine, learning about earlier settlers and the struggles 
on the goldfields. They learnt more about the Eureka Stockade and how the Chinese 
were subject to racism and discrimination. The Aura light and sound show was 
amazing and students travelled under the night sky to re-live the rebellion and delve 
into the dreamtime. They really enjoyed the 3D film about how gold was formed and 
why it is on planet Earth. The staff did love winning the ten pin bowling at night in 
each lane and Jennifer also took home victory against a tough crowd. The boys were 
a little disappointed, due to their competitive nature! Thanks to Miss Schupfer and 
Miss Munro for attending the excursion with me and for working all those extra hours 
to give our students a great opportunity. Taking students away is a huge effort by 
staff and thank you to Colleen for helping to organise such a fantastic excursion for 
our students.  
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Altina Wildlife Park 
Kindergarten and Year 1 also enjoyed an 
excursion to Altina Wildlife Park. They had a 
fabulous day and really enjoyed the 
experience. This term, they will be completing 
writing activities about their experience and 
reflect on what they learnt about animals at the 
park. Thank you to Michelle, Miss Midson and 
Mrs Mertz for taking our students on this 
adventure!  
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Moulamein Public School 
 

 

Enrolment of 
Kindergarten 

students in 2020 
 are required ASAP 

 

 
Please call into the school to pick up an 
enrolment form or contact the School on  

5887 5208 for further information. 
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